
Haverstraw-Ossining Ferry 
                            

To Our Customers: 
 

HOLIDAY SEASON: DECEMBER 23, 2024 TO JANUARY 1, 2025 
 

Monday thru Friday, December 23 - 27:  The 6:52 a.m. ferry WILL NOT operate. Instead, the 7:08 a.m. 
ferry WILL operate connecting to the 7:30 a.m. local train at Ossining station, arriving in Grand Central 
at 8:39 a.m. or the 7:36 a.m. semi-express train at Ossining station, arriving in Grand Central at 8:26 
a.m.  
 
Wednesday, December 25 (Christmas Day): The ferry will not operate. 
 
Monday, December 30:  The 6:52 a.m. ferry WILL NOT operate.  Instead, the 7:08 a.m. ferry WILL 
operate connecting to the 7:30 AM train at Ossining station, arriving in Grand Central at 8:39 a.m. or the 
7:36 a.m. semi-express train at Ossining station, arriving in Grand Central at 8:26 a.m. 
 
Tuesday, December 31:  The 6:52 a.m. ferry WILL operate connecting to the 7:14 a.m. train at Ossining 
station, arriving at Grand Central 8:04 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, January 1, 2025 (New Year’s Day):  The ferry will not operate. 

 
Customer Information Center:  511 (In CT, call 877-690-5114)      


